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Board Meeting 

Synopsis 

December 14, 2019  

 

Continuing with our regular Board meeting, we were able to review regularly scheduled policies to 

ensure that we are meeting our governance targets. Our discussions on trends in the heritage 

environment has led us to continue seeking partnerships to provide our members and the residents in 

Saskatchewan the best opportunities for learning and advocating for living heritage. We are still in the 

process of forming a committee to review the Heritage Property Act and propose recommendations 

on the much-needed updates. The last Board meeting we started the conversation on the TRC Calls 

to Action and where Heritage Saskatchewan should focus and have decided to further discuss the 

United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples (UNDRIP) in the next in person 

meeting. We have been awaiting the release of the Saskatchewan Index of Wellbeing and are thrilled 

to have been awarded with the National Trust 2019 Governor’s Award for this project. Now that the 

report has been released, the Board is excited to see where this new journey will take us. We continue 

to be actively engaged in ensuring that the work Heritage Saskatchewan does and the policies we have 

in place remain relevant and up to date as we embark on the next 10 years. 

Alicia Buckley, President 

 


